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Over the next 50 years, climate change will transform our world in ways we can only  

begin to imagine. Humans have changed the weather on the planet, and the battle to 

prevent climate chaos has become the race to survive it.  Mark Hertsgaard has spoken 

and written about this subject for more than 20 years.  In his most recent book: 

"HOT: Living Through the Next Fifty Years on Earth," he writes: "This book is both 

a father's cry against climate change and a blueprint on how all of us—as parents, 

communities, companies and countries—can navigate this unavoidable new era." 

 

He will address how these changing conditions will especially affect peoples living 

around the equator and in low-lying countries as the oceans rise, and these questions: 

What will this mean for them?  What will it mean for us?  How can we begin to 

prepare for these inevitable mass migrations?  Mr. Hertsgaard is an environmental 

correspondent for NPR, The Nation, Vanity Fair, The New Yorker, and the BBC.  See 

http://markhertsgaard.com/   

 
       Donation:  $8.00 – No one turned away for lack of funds. 
         Refreshments available – Wheelchair accessible. 

         RSVP: uus4peace@gmail.com  or call 415-595-7306.  

 

         Sponsored by: Unitarian Universalists for Peace & Justice, 

        the Green and UU-UNO committees of the UU Society, and 

                                   OccupyForum SF. 

         Donations will benefit educational projects of the sponsors.  
 


